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To: Vern Christensen

From: Laura Pitkanen

Organization: MVEIRB

Organization: DCFN

Fax: (867) 766-7074

Fax: (867) 695-2038

No. of Pages: 2

Ph: (867) 695-2355

RE: Paramount Resources Public
Hearing

Date: Feb. 19, 2004

Dear Sir,

Please forward immediately the attached letter from West Point First Nation to
the Paramount Resources Public Hearing currently underway in Hay River.

Thanks.

Laura Pitkanen
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February 18, 2004

Vern Christensen

Executive Director

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Yellowknife, NT

867-766-7074 (fax)

Re Paramount Resources. Public Hearings

We, of the West Point First Nation, fully support the Ka’a’gee Tu First Nation at the
Mackenzie Valley Envirormmental Impact Review Board’s Public Hearings on Paramount
Resources, The proposed Paramount Resources development in the Cameron Hills area
has significant negative implications for Ka’a’gee Tu First Nation.

This development will result in significant adverse environmental and social impacts in
the region, most significant for Ka’a’gee Tu First Nation. In addition, the development is
an infringement of treaty rights. Ka’a’gee Tu First Nation are the primary traditional land
users in the Cameron Hills regions, and West Point First Nation supports Ka’a’gee Tu
First Nation in advancing their interests and concerns with regards to Paramount
Resources in Cameron Hills.

Mahsi Cho

Chief Bobby Cayen
West Point First Nation
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